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September 25,2020 

 

Council of Governors  

      This is our Care update. Because so many clubs are not 

meeting or even fundraising, our efforts in the next few months 

will be to make contact will each club in all 9 districts to explain 

the new project and ask for donations. Today we sent e-mails 

to all Care district chairs with details about Project Haiti and it’s 

purpose in helping girls between ages 10 to 19. We will also be 

developing a video presentation to assist all of us with our 

contacts. In addition, we will be asking each to consider Care as 

a budget item.     

 In your service, 

 Patti Easterling - Co-chair 

 Steve Patterson-PDG Co-chair                                                                                                         


